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Blaney McMurtry is pleased to 
welcome its newest partner, Henry J. 
Chang
Date: April 05, 2010

Blaney McMurtry LLP is pleased to welcome its newest partner, Henry J. Chang, who will 
continue his practice in immigration law. Henry was called to the bars of both Ontario and 
California in 1992 and is also licensed as a Foreign Legal Consultant by the Law Society of 
Ontario.

A recognized authority in the field of United States and Canadian immigration law, Henry 
lectures extensively on the subject in both the United States and Canada. His articles have 
appeared in numerous nationally and internationally recognized publications.
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